
Sector Plan Conference Cultural Heritage & Identity | Day Programme

Date: Friday 20 September 2024

Location: Erasmus University Rotterdam

Bayle Building, Burgemeester Oudlaan 50, 3062 PA Rotterdam

Language: English

Programme

10:00 - 10:30 Walk-in

10:30 - 10:35 Opening by prof Thony Visser (Deans’ Network) and prof Martine van Selm (EUR Dean)

10:35 - 11:15 Cultural Heritage & Identity at the Dutch universities: addressing pressing societal issues

11:15 - 12:45 Rotating Roundtable Session on Research, Education and Impact

12:45 - 13:30 Lunch and opportunity to meet with Sector Plan Theme Groups

13:30 - 15:00 Workshops Developing Collaboration Skills (participants can take one workshop)

15.00 – 15.10 Short break

15:10 – 15.45 Reflections on the day

15:45 - 17:00 Speed date & drinks

17:00 - 19:00 Dinner (buffet)

Research Education Impact

In this workshop, we focus on
national research collaboration.
We explore how joint research
can be shaped in the context of
the Cultural Heritage and
Identity theme.

Specialists from Engagement
Research Services (EUR)
participate to share their
knowledge on grant writing.

In this workshop, we focus on
national cross-disciplinary
collaboration in education. We
explore how joint teaching can be
designed in the context of the
Cultural Heritage and Identity
theme.
Specialists of Institute for
Interdisciplinary Studies (UvA)
participate to share their knowledge
on interdisciplinary education.

In this workshop, we focus on the
importance of generating impact.
We explore what a joint impact
plan for the Cultural Heritage and
Identity theme might look like.

Specialists in Evaluating Societal
Impact (EUR) participate to share
their knowledge on forms of impact
and sharing good practices.


